

JOB APPRAISAL:

Paweł Dobrowolski has been part of the Philip T. Brady Architects team at the Cavan office for the last two and half years.

Paweł worked with our team. During this period he was a valuable member of the office team which took the project from planning stage, through the design development stage to produce the working drawings for the construction stage. Paweł also gained experience on site of Aughawillan National School and on other construction sites.

This experience has been valuable to Paweł, given the complexity of the building type and the fast-track construction period. Paweł knowledge of Archicad has been most beneficial to our projects. Pawel's friendly and polite personality has meant that he fits in well to the team environment and is diligent in meeting the deadlines.

We have no reluctance in testifying to Pawel's abilities and professionalism in the field of architecture.

Philip T. Brady ARCHITECTS

23 Farncham Street

CAVAN Co. Cavan

IRELAND

Tel: Fax: +353 49 436 1204

email:

+353 49 436 1996 info@bradyarchitects.com

05,06,

Deidre Meaghe

B. Arch MRIAI

Date

Philip T. Brady

B. Arch MRIAI

Date



23, Farnham Street,

t 00 353 49 436 1204

f 00 353 49 436 1996 e info@bradyarchitects.com

Cavan, Co. Cavan,

Ireland.

PHILIP T. BRADY ARCHITECTS

Design, Planning, Building Conservation and PSDP Consultants

Date 11.02.2010

Re.:

Pawel Dobrowolski

To Whom It Concerns

Pawel Dobrowolski worked in our office as an architect from 4th. September 2006 to 7th. November 2007 and from 12th. December 2007 to 31st. December 2009.

He worked on various projects including school, housing and commercial projects and specialised in design and planning stages of the work. Pawel proved to be a diligent and conscientious worker with very good design skills and he was an eager learner while gaining work experience in the effective running and management of the projects.

He was a good team member who integrated well into our small practice and was a respected and valuable member of staff.

We wish Pawel every good wish for his future and can recommend him for any opportunities that arise in his chosen profession..

Yours sincerely,

Philip T. Brady

2

REGISTERED ARCHITECTS

Philip T. Brady B. Arch. MRIAI Deirdre Meagher B. Arch. MRIAI Deirdre Meagher